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______________________________________________________________________________ 

Agenda Item I-1 [5:28:22 p.m.] 

A Resolution accepting the recommendation of the Chief Procurement Officer to 

award the citywide right of way improvement contract to Metro Express, Inc., the 

lowest responsive and responsible bidder on an as-needed basis and not to exceed 

the budgeted available funds for a term of two (2) years with two (2) one (1) year 

renewal options, pursuant to Invitation for Bids (IFB) 2017.06LS and Section 2-

828 of the Procurement Code entitled “Contract Award.” 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: I-1 – resolution accepting the recommendation of the Chief Procurement 

Officer to award citywide right-of-way improvement contract to Metro Express to the lowest 

responsible bidder.  

 

Finance Director Gomez: The purpose of this invitation to bid was to establish a contract, a 

successful contractor to conduct citywide right-of-way improvements at various locations in the 

City. Six bids were received in response to the IFB, the lowest responsive and responsible 
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bidder; this project was determined to be Metro Express Inc., with an estimated amount of $2.7 

million citywide. 

 

Commissioner Lago: So moved. 

 

Commissioner Mena: Second. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Alright. All those in favor. 

 

All: Aye. 

 

Mayor Valdes-Fauli: Opposed – likewise. 

 

[End: 5:29:00 p.m.] 

  


